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Family Cycle Ride 
You are invited to join us on Sunday 8th July, 

Cycling to the West of Reading in Two Valleys 
 

We will be cycling on tow paths, cycle tracks, bridle ways and minor roads following the paths of 

the Kennet & Avon Canal and River Thames in the rural areas to the west of Reading. 
 

Although this event is intended as a gentle family ride for scouts and their parents, accompanying 

parents are not essential but would be encouraged. The majority of the 20 mile route is generally 

flat, some of the route is rough and undulating so road racing bikes or BMX’s are not recommended! 
 

You will be responsible for getting bikes to and from The Waterside Activity Centre at the north end 

of the A329 (M) by 9.45am and we plan to leave at 10am returning at by approximately 5pm. 
 

It is hoped that there will be sufficient time for plenty of stops for coffee, tea, ice creams etc. and a 

visit to a local attraction. A packed lunch and water will be required. 
 

A support vehicle will be attending to assist if required, any punctures will hopefully be repaired 

FOC however replacement inner tubes etc will be chargeable. 
 

The cost for the day is a minimal £2 per person to a max of £5 per family to cover fuel of the 

support vehicle however we hope to receive a guided tour of Mapledurum Mill for an additional 

entry cost of approximately £4 per head 
 

Please detach the following slip, place in an envelope with a cheque or cash and hand to Graham by 

Tuesday 22nd May before the summer half term holidays so bookings can be arranged. 

Or alternatively email me at gd@gdcontracting.co.uk or post to 15a Oxford Road, Wokingham 
 

 

Two Valleys Cycle Ride 
 

Scout Name;           _______________________________ 
 

 

We would like:    ________      young person     AND    _________      adult places 

 

Please note:  You are responsible for making sure all suitable geared bikes are in working 

order and that all participants will be required to wear a cycle helmet. 
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